Lambrick Parents Advisory Council

MINUTES

In the Library - 7pm Wednesday May 4, 2022

Your LAMPAC Executive for 2021-2022:

e PAC Presidents — Larisa Hutcheson

e Treasurer — Dawn Sheldrick

e Secretary — Sheri Yager

e VCPAC Rep — Vacant

e Member at Large — Cecilia Velasco, Dana Eckardt

Attendees: Sheri, Dana, Gord, Cecelia

1. Welcome! Introductions and Call to Order
2. Approval of Prior Minutes - approved
3. Approval of Agenda - approved

4. LamPAC: recent and upcoming events - no update

5. Treasurer’s update — Dawn, email update

e Easter Purdy's netted $157.63 (thanks Dana).
81 cents in interest this month! Into the savings account.

gaming account = $4960.00
savings account = $6850.09
chequing acct =$8220.71
grand total $20 030.80

Dana has offered to be a second signatory for our accounts. Thank you
Dana!

6. Emergency Preparedness — Cecelia
Under control, nothing to report.

7. VCPAC update - vacant



8. Administration Report — Principal Gord Mitchell

Friday May 6 is Capstone Gala. Lots of effort and energy has gone into the
Capstones and we wish all the grads well.

May 18™: PISA (International Assessment for 53 grade 10s... randomly selected)

Grade 8 Transition on May 19"
Welcoming our Grade 8s coming to LP for Grade 9 1:00 to 2:45pm
Pro-D on May 20™:

e Planning for next year
e Including and expanding Indigenous Perspectives in our class

May 25

e ICBC Presentation for Grads
e Dr. Lisa Surridge: Preparing for Post-Secondary

Discussion Iltems:

Parent Teacher Interviews; Times and Format

Zoom interviews were first used during the pandemic and some people find
them better than in person. It is possible that some people may prefer to
speak in person, but we have not received that feedback. Many parents
appreciated that the interviews did not run behind when they were zoom
rather than in person. The general sense from the PAC was that we
continue with zoom or video for the Parent-Teacher interviews and have a
Welcome to the School/Meet the Teacher in person opportunity. There is
always the opportunity for 1:1 virtual or in-person meetings to be set up by
individual teachers and parents.

Calendar recommendations/suggestions

1. School Choice Pro-D. It can be helpful when the family of schools coordinates.

2. Parent Education topics- bring your ideas.

3. Meet the Teacher or welcome back activity was discussed and something the PAC
supports.

New Business

The May LamPAC meeting should be our Annual General Meeting. However, due
to low attendance those present decided to postpone the AGM and elections to
our October meeting. We will also have a PAC meeting at the end of Meet the
Teacher, Welcome to the School night in September.



Staff appreciation set for Pro-D day, May 20. We are not feeling potluck ready yet
under current pandemic conditions. The LamPAC is happy to fund coffee and
muffins this year. Thank you Gord for arranging.

Adjourned 8:15pm

* Next meeting: September 14 as part of Meet the Teacher, Welcome to
the School night. Date and time to be confirmed.

We will not hold a June meeting unless something extraordinary occurs
that requires a meeting.

Watch the school Friday LP Weekly email for the Zoom or in person details
All Parents/Guardians of Lambrick students welcomed!
LAMPAC is your voice! We encourage you to participate.

Contact your Executive anytime at lampac2015@gmail.com



